
 
 
 
 
 
 

RFQ– ADVERTISEMENT 
 

ENERGY SERVICES PERFORMANCE CONTRACT 
RFQ  

 
Warren County Board of Supervisors is seeking Qualification Statements relating to 
Energy Services Companies (ESCOs) to provide energy conservation equipment and 
services under an Energy Services Performance Contract.  ESCO qualifications will be 
submitted in accordance with Section 31-7-14 of the Mississippi Code, the Mississippi 
Development Authority—Energy and Natural Resources Division’s Policy and 
Procedures for Energy Performance Contracting and the Request for Qualifications.  
 
All submittals shall be received by 10:00 AM, CST, Wednesday, April 27, 2022, at 
Warren County Board of Supervisors, 913 Jackson Street,  Attention:  Purchasing 
Department, Vicksburg, MS 39183. 
 
Copies of the detailed “RFQ – Energy Services Performance Contract” can be obtained 
by contacting Loretta S. Brantley, Warren County Administrator, (601) 634-8073, 
wcboard@co.warren.ms.us, or from the address above. 
 
Warren County Board of Supervisors is an equal opportunity employer and hereby 
notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively insure that, in any contract entered unto 
pursuant to this advertisement, minority business enterprises will be afforded full 
opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation and will not be discriminated 
against on the grounds of race, color, sex, age, disability or national origin in 
consideration for an award. 
 
Warren County Board of Supervisors reserves the right to reject any and/or all 
submittals, waive technicalities, informalities or irregularities in the submittals received, 
solicit new submittals or to choose that submittal which is deemed to be in the best 
interest of the county. 
  
 
Loretta S. Brantley 
County Administrator 
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